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Please support SB 268 that provides a tax deduction to individuals who adopt from an Oregon animal shelter, animal
control agency, or rescue.  It is a humane measure that will encourage Oregonians to provide loving homes for
shelter animals as well as reduce the costs of housing homeless animals in shelters.

Thank you.

Jenine Moscove
13870 SW Uplands Dr.
Tigard, OR  97223
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